
Forbidden City
Donna Bennett to: Daisy.Gomez 06/01/2013 06:56 AM
Please respond to donna562

Forbidden City should be able to have the live entertainment as requested. They have been a major 
support of the city and they are an asset to Long Beach. The location that they are in has been a very 
difficult one because of the access to get t to it.  Other restaurants at this location have failed and we 
need businesses such as Forbidden City in Long Beach. They need to be able to compete with other 
restaurants to stay in business. We have been there several times and the music does not seem to 
interfere with the surrounding residences. 

Donna & Tom Bennett
395 Bay Shore Ave LB 90803
562-439-8261
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